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Right to Know records request for 670 Blooming Grove Road
From Nancy Little <nancy.little@bloominggrovetownship.com>

Date Thu 02/01/2025 21:26
To  Evan Foster <evan.foster@proplogix.com>

You don't often get email from nancy.little@bloominggrovetownship.com. Learn why this is important

Evan,

The property listed at 670 Blooming Grove Road has a C/O for a deck in 1987. We have no other
records here at the township for this property, which means it was probably built before the township
required building permits and zoning. The township does not require demolition permits at this time.
If there are liens or fines, that would not be with the township. Perhaps the County of Pike would
have tax liens, etc. on the property, you would need to contact them.

Nancy Little
Building Department Secretary
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